
Honeywell
Specialty Materials
Honeywell

P.O. Box 430

2768 North US 45 Road

Metropoiis. IL 62960

December 19, 2011

Certified Mail: 7011 0470 0000 6688 5665

Mr. Joselito 0. Calle, Chief
Fuel Facility Inspection Branch 2
Division of Fuel Facility Inspection
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region TI
245 Peachtree Center Avenue, NE, Suite 1200
Atlanta, GA 30303-1257

SUBJECT: HONEYWELL REGULATORY COMMITMENT STATUS

Dear Mr. Calle:

This letter is Honeywell’s final status report on regulatory commitment LT-28G, Phase
ll—UF6-Related Procedure Upgrade Project (attached). The status report for LT-28G,
Phase II—UF6-Related Procedure Upgrade Project is due 12/31/11, as requested in the
NRC letter of December 18, 2009.

For the last 6-month period, our site has completed all of the remaining 38 procedure
upgrades. This effort makes a total of 204 UF6-related procedures identified to be
updated and, therefore, completes the regulatory commitment LT-28G, Phase ll—UF6-
Related Procedure Upgrade Project.

Please let me know if you have any questions/comments or need additional information.
Thank you for your support.

cc: Mr. David Hartland
Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region II
245 Peachtree Center Avenue, Suite 1200
Atlanta, GA 30303-1257

Enclosure
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